Acorn Newsletter

This week at Nursery

We have had a lovely week again and transferred our chrysalis into the butterfly garden to get ready to change into butterflies.

We also finished our Very Hungry Caterpillar story and used instruments to bring this lovely book to life. Mrs Keller also brought her fuzzy felt
story in on Friday and we re-told the story using these.

Forest schools was exciting again and we enjoyed learning about min-beasts and making dens. We are also checking our potatoes every day to
see if we can see any shoots appearing. If we do, we need to cover them over with compost.

In PE we have been learning team sports. We have had to learn to work as a team to win a race. We are also practising keeping a beanbag on
our head and walking carefully when we do the beanbag race in Sports day. We will be letting parents know shortly which day sports day
will be on, so look out for dates and times. It will definitely be sometime in July.

Songs for this week:

I can sing a rainbow: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CBH76DS4fZg

I can count to 20: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0VLxWIHRD4E

5 little speckled frogs: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TtX8yVEF0-w
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In maths this week, we have used 5 frames to add the correct amount. We also played a game and recorded our totals
with a friend using numbers and tally marks.

Thank you to the children who brought the maths challenge back, you all did a good job-Well done! We really would like
all the children going up to school to have a go each week please. It shouldn’t take more than 15 minutes to complete.

Also, Miss Reeman and Mrs Wesley will now be working with us in an afternoon, It’s sad to say goodbye to Mrs Ellis, but
we hope they both enjoy working in our lovely nursery.

Have a good weekend everyone .

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker, Miss Elliott and Miss Reeman



